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Ref: 07.VC0091 
 
 
The submissions and on this file and the Inspector’s report were considered 
at a Board meeting held on 22nd January 2016.  
 
The Board decided that the proposed development is strategic infrastructure 
and falls within the scope of section 182A, generally in accordance with the 
Inspector’s recommendation and reasoning therein.    
 
The Board accepted the Inspector’s recommendation that an EIS is required 
with the application.  
 
The Board noted the Inspector’s conclusion in relation to Appropriate 
Assessment. The applicant’s AA screening report (and NIS if necessary) 
should accompany the SID application.  
 
 
Note: please include An Comhairle Ealaion and Failte Ireland on the ist of 
prescribed bodies. 
 
 
 
Board Member:__________________ Date: 22nd January 2016 
   G.J. Dennison 
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